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Director Garcia previously served as Executive Director of the Ozone 

Transport Commission, which assess and coordinates the 

development of policies to reduce regional ground-level ozone or 

“smog” in the Northeast and Mid-Atlantic states.  Director Garcia has 

also served as the Director of Operations and State Programs for the 

Center for Energy and Climate Solutions, a non-profit that is a 

division of the Global Environment and Technology Foundation.  She 

holds a B.A. in Biology from Princeton University and an Executive 

M.B.A from George Washington University.   

 
 


